
 

  

Students from Wadebridge School participated in the Cornwall School 

games down at Mylor Harbour where a range of different activities were 

held.  

The events were: Paddle boarding, Kayaking, Gig rowing and sailing. 

The Wadebridge student did exceptionally well, we want to particularly 

congratulate individual students like; Ellie Nuttall, Harry Cotton and 

James Greenwood placing high up in the leader board. A well done to the 

rest of the team for participating on the day I think that they can all go 

away smiling as they clearly tried their best! 

As far as it goes for the rowers, they were unlucky as they unfairly lost 

due to a dramatic collision with an astray sailing boat! Also things took a 

turn for Matt Mitchell who managed to break his sailing boat during his 

race denying him a chance to finish. 

There was two days planned for the summer games one on the 

Wednesdays 25th and Friday the 27th. The Wednesday was the water 

sports and Friday indoor team activities but many events were cancelled 

due to bad weather. 

A big shout out Mrs Coombes and Mrs Cox for motivating the rowers to 

do well and a thanks to Mrs Cox for being the cox for our rowers. Also to 

Mr Abbiss and Mr & Mrs Vinton for helping our sailors! 
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